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DETROIT, MICHIGAN 48231

December 8, 1971

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
3300 North 56th Street
Lincoln, Nebraska 68507
Dear Mr. Dabelstein:
Thank you for informing us of your reception of WWJ-AM
on December 2, 1971 between 7:30PM and 7:35PM CST. Your
information was correct and accurate.
Good listening!
Sincerely yours,
WWJ-AM-FM
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Leo Rymarz
Chief Engineer
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